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Princess Tamou – BAME Officer   

What has been worked on in the past month?  

In the past month, the BAME campaigns group have set in motion a really exciting new 

campaign, hopefully to be premiering in the New Year. We also had last campaigns network 

meeting of 2019!  

Successes from the past month and any Reps Wins  

Success from the past month include, collaboration with members from the African 

Caribbean society committee, in situations regarding BAME students life on campus. Further 

successes are exciting new plans for a brand-new campaign! 

Plans for next month  

The BAME campaign’s Group are hoping to fully plan and market a new campaign for the 
New Year. 


